Athletics Mintues 9-8-21

Attendees - Glen Katz, Pat Degnan, Dave Neu, Joanne Karbowniczak and Mike Ilardi

Meeting time: 6:45pm

Approve the motion to trim the trees at the A-Field for a total cost $2343.  We had budgeted for the trees of $2500

The women’s softball team won the championship for the fourth consecutive year!

Discussed the proposed budget for next year to include money for a re-surfacing for the rose garden to include a shuffleboard surface. 

Follow up with Assistant Swim Coach regarding retroactive pay.  

We might need clay for the A-Field.  We will review the budget after the tress are cut.  

Joanne K discussed altering the layout of the tennis courts to reflect four pickle ball courts and 5 tennis courts.  The change is having 2 of the pickle ball courts within the 5th tennis court.  This would effectively reduce the playing surfaces and require a change of motion.  The deadline has passed to consider a change of motion, consequently there will be no further change.  

Meeting Adjourned at 7:16
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